
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES – 26 – 27 MAY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE14/169)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
Please provide an update on the red tape reduction review for migration agents 
 
 
Answer: 
 
On 24 June 2014, the Assistant Minister for Immigration and Border Protection, 
Senator the Hon. Michaelia Cash announced an independent review of the Office of 
the Migration Agents Registration Authority.   
 
The review will be undertaken by Perth barrister Dr Christopher N. Kendall.  He will 
provide a final report to the Assistant Minister in early September 2014. 
 


